
 

 

 

 

 

 

This year, the Eco Warriors had the exciting opportunity to work with Hull’s 

Maritime Museum on a project titled the Maritime Oral Histories Project. As 

part of this venture, they interviewed local volunteers who generously 

shared their personal stories and experiences of Hull’s maritime past. 

To prepare, each Eco Warrior received a brief biography of the volunteer 

they would be speaking with. These biographies helped guide the children in 

developing thoughtful and relevant questions. The project aimed to preserve 

these valuable stories for future generations, capturing the rich maritime 

heritage of Hull through the voices of its people. 
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